Randolph Southern will be serving summer lunch again this year.
It will run from June 3rd-July 24th (with no service on July 4th or
5th). The sites will be Randolph Southern High School and
Spartanburg Christian Church from 11-12:30 Monday through
Friday. Also, at the Lynn Library during the month of June on
Tuesday and Thursday from 12-12:30. If you have questions,
contact Jenna Marquis, at 765-874-2541 ext. 2228 or
marquisj@rssc.k12.in.us.



